
1 
 

  

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 
DATE: 06/23/2022 

Technical Advisory (TA) Number 

RS/TL22-015 

SUBJECT: Postage Fee Increase – July 10, 2022 

 

Overview: 

Effective July 10, 2022, the U. S. Postal Service (USPS) will increase postage cost for letter-sized 
mail. 

Details: 

As a result of the USPS postage rate increase, FLHSMV will update the postage fees for issuance 
systems. This change will affect FRVIS, MyDMV Portal, MV mail-in Renewals and Virtual Office 
(VO).  

The updated service charge for mailing will be updated as follows: 
 

Fee Code Description Updated Mail 
Fee: 

Increase from 
current fee: 

MD DECAL MAILING FEE $0.90 $0.05 
 

 
Effective July 10, 2022, transactions processed in FRVIS, MV mail-in renewals, VO/GoRenew and 
MyDMV Portal will charge the updated mail fee. At this time, the July, August and September 
2022 motor vehicle registration renewal files have been released and have the current mail fee.   
 
We encourage all tax collector offices to set their shortage limit to their desired amounts.  Failure 
to reset the shortage limit could result in errors.
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To make this update, please access the Maintain Local Agency form from the menu: 
 

 
 
Increase your shortage limit to your desired amount: 
 

 

Conclusion: 

 If you need additional clarification or assistance, contact your next level of management or the 
Field Support Center. 
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